
Town	of	Collins	Planning	Board	Meeting	
October	21,	2014	

	
Call	Meeting	to	Order:	
	 Chairman	Brian	Martin	called	meeting	to	order	at	7:10	PM	with	the	pledge	of	allegiance	and		
attendance	taken.	
	
Attendance:	
	 Present:		Richard	Agle,	John	Bentley,	and	Chairman	Brian	Martin	
	 Not	Present:			Thomas	Siegle	and	Joan	Fallon	
	
Zoning	Book:	
	 Chairman	Brian	Martin	reported	the	Zoning	Book	has	been	sent	in	and	awaiting	a	rough	draft.	
	
Cell	Towers:	
	 For	the	cell	tower	to	be	located	in	Collins,	the	land	has	been	cleared.		Most	likely	will	not	be	
erected	this	year.		No	activity	for	the	Collins	Center	location.	
	
Business	Special	Use	Permit:	
	 The	Business	Special	Use	Permit	was	submitted	to	the	Town	Board.		Still	waiting	on	their	
approval.	
	
Courses	at	Houghton:	
	 Chairman	Brian	Martin	said	he	is	going	to	look	into	a	possibility	of	taking	courses	offered	
somewhere	other	than	Houghton.		The	members	of	the	Planning	Board	have	taken	all	the	courses	
offered	at	Houghton	and	they	seem	to	just	repeat	those	same	courses	every	few	years	and	not	offering	
new	courses.	
	
Next	Meeting:	
	 Next	meeting	will	be	held	on	December	16,	2014	at	7:00	PM.	
Adjournment:	
	 Motion	was	made	to	adjourn	the	meeting.	
	 Motion:		Chairman	Brian	Martin	
	 2nd:		John	Bentley	
	 Vote:		Passed	-	Richard	Agle	-	aye,	John	Bentley	-	aye,	Chairman	Brian	Martin	-	aye	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Deb	Martin	


